LOWCOUNTRY 34 MEDIA, LLC

14 Tuxedo Drive, Beaufort, SC 29907 - 717-226-3535
jeff@winemiller.com

Date: June 16, 2021

To: Marlene Dortch, Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
45 | Street NE

Washington, DC 20554

Attn: Video Division

Re: Assignee Certifications for Low-Power Television Stations Construction Permit
Extension Requests

DEAR MS. DORTCH,

Lowcountry 34 Media, LLC (“Lowcountry”) is the proposed assignee for the 2 low-
power television station construction permits listed in the attached chart (“LPTV
Permits”).

Lowcountry fully intends that each of the LPTV Permits will be constructed in
accordance either with the July 2021 deadline for construction or the extended deadline
if granted pursuant to the LPTV Permit’s extension request (“Extension Requests”).
Lowcountry is working on behalf of, and under the direction and supervision of the
current permittee, DTV America Corporation, to construct certain of the LPTV Permits on
or before the assignment applications (“Assignment Applications”) are granted (obviating
the need for the relevant Extension Requests, if construction goes as scheduled).

For the other LPTV Permits, Lowcountry fully intends to complete construction of
the LPTV Permits following consummation of the Assignment Applications: (1) in
accordance with the timeline for construction set forth in the LPTV Permit’s Extension
Request; and (2) prior to the LPTV Permit’s expiration date — as may be extended
pursuant to its Extension Request.

Should you have any questions regarding Lowcountry’s intention to construct the
LPTV Permits, please contact the undersigned.

Jeff Winemiller
Co-Owner
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